In support of Indigenous Communities, please wear an orange shirt
on Monday, September 30, 2024

Orange Shirt Day, started in 2013 in British Columbia, Canada.
Orange Shirts are worn annually on September 30th to remember
First Nations children. These children were sent to residential and
boarding schools miles away for long periods of time without
contact with their families. Orange shirts are also worn to honor the
journey of healing from the traumas of Indian Boarding Schools.
The traumas experienced by thousands of First Nations children
during this time still heavily impact First Nations people today.

Wearing an Orange Shirt is one way that we can support their
journey of healing.
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